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Top DEP Stories 
   
Clarion News: DEP starts spraying for black flies 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_6038a73a-f58e-5852-a660-812c6edbfcb8.html 
 
LehighValley Live: Helicopter on the Lehigh and Delaware rivers will be spraying for black flies 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/04/helicopter-on-the-lehigh-and-delaware-rivers-will-be-
spraying-for-black-flies.html 
 
Mentions   
 
Butler Eagle: No penalties issued in Sept. 8 oil spill in Connoquenessing Creek 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230420/no-penalties-issued-in-sept-8-oil-spill-in-connoquenessing-
creek/ 
 
Republican Herald: Schuylkill County didn't consider future mining when selling Tremont Twp. land, 
commissioners told 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/schuylkill-county-didnt-consider-future-mining-when-selling-
tremont-twp-land-commissioners-told/article_10c22f8c-233a-56f3-841a-2189e62710af.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Borough councilman: Potential illegal dumping at former ACF site 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/borough-councilman-potential-illegal-dumping-at-former-acf-
site/article_db86d494-dbfa-11ed-aa40-075f0ec62b77.html  
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
Lever News: As The Midwest Burns, Biden Ignores Plastic Waste Dangers 
https://www.levernews.com/as-the-midwest-burns-biden-ignores-plastic-waste-dangers/ 
 
PFAS 
 
Environmental Health News: PFAS has more effect than type of diet on weight gain: Study 
https://www.ehn.org/pfas-weight-gain-obesity-2659877152.html 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh air quality improves in new report but takes steps back, too 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/04/19/american-lung-association-allegheny-
county.html  
 
WPXI: Elizabeth Forward High School teachers say students, staff getting sick after return to building 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county/elizabeth-forward-high-school-teachers-say-
students-staff-getting-sick-after-return-building/CCM5YUDUHNDVLEFUTJIWBNFFCI/ 
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Climate Change 
 
Erie Times: Erie must seize its place in the emerging green economy for health, equity and prosperity 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/columns/2023/04/20/erie-green-economy-health-equity-
prosperity-climate-change-coal-oil-gas-earth-day-lake-millcreek/70111324007/ 
 
Daily Local: Brandywine Conservancy launches new climate resiliency initiative 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/04/19/brandywine-conservancy-launches-new-climate-resiliency-
initiative/ 
 
WHYY: Climate activists arrested at Vanguard headquarters in Chester County 
https://whyy.org/articles/climate-activists-vanguard-chester-county-pennsylvania/ 
 
Al Dia: Toshiba leads reforestation and recycling campaign 
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/advocacy/taking-green-steps 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Earth Day programs set at Cherry Springs this weekend 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/earth-day-programs-set-at-cherry-springs-this-
weekend/article_5c820bce-1d07-53c8-968c-3be3a0286eec.html 
 
Times Observer: Trout Unlimited plans Earth Day conservation event 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/04/trout-unlimited-plans-earth-day-
conservation-event/ 
 
exploreVenango: Game Commission Announces Spraying Plans 
https://explorevenango.com/game-commission-announces-spraying-plans/ 
 
AP: US plans new forest protections, issues old-growth inventory 
https://apnews.com/article/old-growth-forests-climate-change-biden-
b18e4133a96718aa508af87d3071cae2  
 
Tribune-Review: River recreation opportunities expand along the Kiski River in Leechburg 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/river-recreation-opportunities-expand-along-the-kiski-
river-in-leechburg/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Five Star Trail section in South Greensburg to close for repairs 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/five-star-trail-section-in-south-greensburg-to-close-for-repairs/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Earth Day clean ups scheduled for area parks, locales 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/earth-day-clean-ups-scheduled-for-area-parks-
locales/article_dc7164ca-debe-11ed-a519-93a9a88f084f.html  
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh giving away free mulch from Christmas tree recycling program 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pittsburgh-free-mulch-christmas-tree-recycling-program/ 
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Philadelphia Inquirer: 100-mile ultra run through the Pine Barrens could be devil of a race 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/nj-devil-100-mile-race-pinelands-batona-trail-ultra-marathon-
20230420.html 
 
The Mercury: Royersford Farmers Market to open 2023 season on May 6  
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/04/20/royersford-farmers-market-to-open-2023-season-on-may-6/ 
 
Sanatoga Post: Burn Bans In Lower Frederick, Schwenksville, Berks County 
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/04/20/burn-bans-effective-locally/ 
 
Philly Voice: Red flag warning for increased fire risk issued for all New Jersey counties 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/red-flag-warning-new-jersey-high-risk-fire-weather-burlington-county/ 
 
KYW News: New Jersey weather conditions prime for potential wildfire outbreak 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/new-jersey-wildfire-season-weather-red-flag-
warning 
 
WHYY: One penguin species declines, while another thrives on the western Antarctic Peninsula 
https://whyy.org/segments/penguins-climate-change-adelie-antarctic-temple-delaware-researchers/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Woodward enters lease with Clearwater; updates public on walkway construction 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2023/04/woodward-enters-lease-with-clearwater-
updates-public-on-walkway-construction/     
 
Energy 
 
AP: US invests in alternative solar tech, more solar for renters 
https://apnews.com/article/community-solar-energy-climate-change-perovskite-
4989de0070f710b135e487286dcbdb67 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Bitcoin miner Mawson Infrastructure sells Texas facility, concentrating fully 
on western Pennsylvania 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/04/19/bitcoin-mawson-infrastructure-sells-texas-
facility.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Chemours, TC Energy reach MOU over regional hydrogen production 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/04/19/chemours-tc-energy-green-hydrogen.html  
 
The Mercury: Lowman S. Henry: An energy collision course in Pennsylvania 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/04/20/lowman-s-henry-an-energy-collision-course-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Daily Times: Lead abatement efforts move forward in Delaware County thanks to state grant 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/04/20/lead-abatement-efforts-move-forward-in-delaware-county-
thanks-to-state-grant/ 
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Mining 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Proposed mine puts Conemaugh Township leaders on notice 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/proposed-mine-puts-conemaugh-township-leaders-on-
notice/article_dcf765ee-df17-11ed-919c-0f454a18909e.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT shareholders vote for one-year say-on-pay 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/04/19/eqt-shareholders-vote-for-one-year-say-on-
pay.html  
  
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Large item, electronic disposal set for first week of May in Jeannette 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/large-item-electronic-disposal-set-for-first-week-of-may-in-
jeannette/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Unity Township to hold third annual spring clean-up for residents 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/unity-township-to-hold-third-annual-spring-clean-
up-for-residents/article_b7fc9744-e84d-51c9-bd9a-98eb335d86bc.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The average family wastes $1,500 in food each year. Drexel Food Lab wants you to 
eat your garbage. 
https://www.inquirer.com/food/food-waste-earth-day-drexel-philadelphia-20230420.html 
 
WHYY: Wastewater tracking system first used to find COVID clusters in Delaware now aims to combat 
illegal drug use 
https://whyy.org/articles/wastewater-delaware-tracking-illegal-drug-use/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: State officials highlight litter enforcement efforts in Northeast PA 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/state-officials-highlight-litter-enforcement-efforts-in-northeast-
pa/article_2b4b54cf-f85a-5101-b16e-bcd19e085d0d.html   
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Sanitary Authority approves sewer hookups for Lafayette Twp. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/sanitary-authority-approves-sewer-hookups-for-lafayette-
twp/article_3cebaef9-6c45-5cea-a625-122cc3ccad19.html 
 
New Castle News: Ellwood to apply for additional PENNVEST funding 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/ellwood-to-apply-for-additional-pennvest-
funding/article_e09a246c-de0d-11ed-afa9-c34251df3973.html 
 
Tribune-Review: MAWC allocates $1 million grant to pay replacement of lead waterlines 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/mawc-allocates-1-million-grant-to-pay-replacement-of-lead-
water-lines/ 
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Tribune-Democrat: PennVEST awards $14M for local water projects 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/pennvest-awards-14m-for-local-water-projects/article_7da66e04-
deeb-11ed-b770-ef7940b9d7ca.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA projects wrap up as authority eyes future improvements 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-projects-wrap-up-as-authority-eyes-future-
improvements/article_ebe1a2b5-f65d-56c1-b61b-20fc848329ac.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: UTMA board discusses alternative energy source 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/utma-board-discusses-alternative-energy-
source/article_3ac0c404-fbb8-509c-919f-76e7d37fd6ea.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: MABD chasing leaks, repairs in system 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/mabd-chasing-leaks-repairs-in-
system/article_4f253843-7b42-5a16-a5fe-82b17ec5d91f.html 
 
Allegheny Front: A CINCINNATI GROUP THINKS THE OHIO RIVER SHOULD HAVE RIGHTS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-cincinnati-group-thinks-the-ohio-river-should-have-rights-of-nature/ 
 
WPXI: Nearly 150 Latrobe residents receive sewage bills 2 months after due date because of postal delay 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/westmoreland-county/nearly-150-latrobe-residents-receive-
sewage-bills-2-months-after-due-date-because-postal-delay/P2FC2YYWO5CUBD2FQRZ2PWXXYQ/ 
 
Pocono Record: Microplastics in the Delaware: Litter cleanup one way to thwart plastic waste 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2023/04/20/microplastics-are-everywhere-
even-in-the-upper-delaware-river-poconos-pa-new-jersey-new-york-nj-ny/70115855007/ 
 
Philly Burbs: EPA monitors more than two dozen factories along the Delaware: 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/restricted/?return=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.phillyburbs.com%2Fstory%2Fn
ews%2Flocal%2F2023%2F04%2F20%2Fcompanies-monitored-epa-delaware-river-toxic-chemicals-leaks-
spills-trinseo%2F70076314007%2F 
 
6ABC: Why parts of America are 'certainly in a water crisis' and what can be done about it 
https://6abc.com/why-parts-of-america-are-certainly-in-a-water-crisis-and-what-can/13156282/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Former Scout camp Elk Lick has new owner 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/former-scout-camp-elk-lick-has-new-owner/article_ecf445e3-
da8f-5fe5-939d-b9368092d89f.html 
 
Corry Journal: PennDOT announces new license plates to help grow and sustain plants and pollinators 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_71452942-dadc-11ed-9699-47e8cf455c4b.html 
 
Environmental Health News: LISTEN: Kevin Patterson on Indigenous communities’ heavy metal exposure 
https://www.ehn.org/uranium-exposure-tribes-2659749451.html 
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https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2023/04/20/microplastics-are-everywhere-even-in-the-upper-delaware-river-poconos-pa-new-jersey-new-york-nj-ny/70115855007/
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/environment/2023/04/20/microplastics-are-everywhere-even-in-the-upper-delaware-river-poconos-pa-new-jersey-new-york-nj-ny/70115855007/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/restricted/?return=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.phillyburbs.com%2Fstory%2Fnews%2Flocal%2F2023%2F04%2F20%2Fcompanies-monitored-epa-delaware-river-toxic-chemicals-leaks-spills-trinseo%2F70076314007%2F
https://www.phillyburbs.com/restricted/?return=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.phillyburbs.com%2Fstory%2Fnews%2Flocal%2F2023%2F04%2F20%2Fcompanies-monitored-epa-delaware-river-toxic-chemicals-leaks-spills-trinseo%2F70076314007%2F
https://www.phillyburbs.com/restricted/?return=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.phillyburbs.com%2Fstory%2Fnews%2Flocal%2F2023%2F04%2F20%2Fcompanies-monitored-epa-delaware-river-toxic-chemicals-leaks-spills-trinseo%2F70076314007%2F
https://6abc.com/why-parts-of-america-are-certainly-in-a-water-crisis-and-what-can/13156282/
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/former-scout-camp-elk-lick-has-new-owner/article_ecf445e3-da8f-5fe5-939d-b9368092d89f.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/former-scout-camp-elk-lick-has-new-owner/article_ecf445e3-da8f-5fe5-939d-b9368092d89f.html
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_71452942-dadc-11ed-9699-47e8cf455c4b.html
https://www.ehn.org/uranium-exposure-tribes-2659749451.html


Environmental Health News: Europe seeks drastic cut to BPA exposure 
https://www.ehn.org/bpa-europe-2659877255.html 
 
KDKA: Earth 365: 'Molecules makers' at CMU working to create better plastic 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/earth-365-plastic-pollution/ 
 
 

https://www.ehn.org/bpa-europe-2659877255.html
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/earth-365-plastic-pollution/

